
The Code4SP  Live-labs
for Policymakers and
Policy Implementing
Organizations

LET'S CONNECT
@CODE4SP

At an early stage, the national Code4SP pilot

testing activities (stage 1: implementation)

focused on engaging end users, including

migrants, refugees, NEETs, and early school

leavers. Following thorough evaluation and

monitoring, accompanied by an upgrade of all

project materials, Code4SP has now introduced

specially-designed Live Labs. These labs target

policy makers, policy-implementing institutions,

and enterprises in need of coders, as well as talent

recruiters specializing in the IT sector.
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The Code4SP project
is closing with great
success.
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The Code4SP Platform,
along with our
National and
International Forums,
will continue to remain
active, offering
exceptional training
opportunities and
ongoing support.



Local Dissemination Events:
Celebrating Achievements 

The local dissemination events have begun to

take shape in each partner country, with

Portugal leading the way by organizing a

major event. At the end of May, our

Portuguese partners, SPEL and CEPROF,

hosted their final dissemination event. This

event showcased our project and its results to

a full auditorium, marking a significant

milestone in our journey.

The session was a resounding success,

receiving excellent feedback from attendees.

The participants recognized the importance of

coding for social promotion and commended

the efforts and achievements of our team.  

Keep an eye out for the next events through

our social media! 
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During the Live Labs, participating

organizations received comprehensive

training on the Code4SP methodology

and learned the necessary steps to

integrate this approach into their daily

operations. The goal was to

collaboratively develop the “Code4SP

national suggestive template on policy

reform.” IT coaches, mentors, and

graduates from stage 1 led the training

sessions.

Upon completing the Live Labs, a new

round of training began, utilizing the

upgraded materials and the Code4SP

Moodle platform. This training involved

participants sent by the policy-making

and implementing organizations that

attended the Live Labs. All participating

entities were encouraged to sign local

protocols or Memoranda of

Understanding (MoU) with the Code4SP

consortium to ensure the transferability,

adaptation, and sustainability of the

proposed methodology. 



Ongoing Support and Training
Opportunities

The Code4SP Platform, along with our National and International Forums, will

continue to remain active, offering exceptional training opportunities and

ongoing support. These platforms serve as vital resources for all stakeholders,

providing continuous access to updated materials, expert guidance, and

collaborative spaces for exchanging ideas and best practices. By maintaining

these forums, we ensure the sustainability and long-term impact of the

Code4SP methodology, fostering a community dedicated to the social

promotion through coding.
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The project's last face-to-face meeting

The project's last face-to-face meeting has taken place in May, in Espinho,

Portugal!  Despite the sadness that comes with seeing this project coming to its

end, after 3,5 years of hard work and fruitful collaboration, the consortium was

highly motivated to finish strong. 

Keep following for the project's final results and be part of the change we're

trying to make! 
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